
From: Brenan, Michael <MBrenan@BBandT.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/21/2016 2:03:41 PM
Subject: Re: First Steps Meeting - Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m

I will be there

Mike Brenan
State President
BB&T
803-251-1440
803-312-3674 ( mobile )
Sent from IPad

On Jan 21, 2016, at 1:56 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,

The Governor's office would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the Governor's First Steps restructuring 
plan next Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. We would like to have a discussion about the plan and to 
address any questions or concerns you may have. The meeting will be held on the first floor of the Wade 
Hampton Building, Room 106 in the Governor's Conference Room. Please let me know if you are able to attend 
by Wednesday, January 27th. We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

The information in this transmission may contain proprietary and non-public information of BB&T or 
its affiliates and may be subject to protection under the law. The message is intended for the sole use 
of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any use, distribution or copying of the message is strictly prohibited. If you received this 
message in error, please delete the material from your system without reading the content and notify 
the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission.
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